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ACTIVE:12731867.1 
 
 

Our File Number: 01446.09000 
Writer’s Direct Dial Number:  (561) 650-0633 

Writer’s E-Mail Address:  jcrowley@gunster.com 
 
November 24, 2020 
 
VIA E-MAIL  
 
Paul Castro, Zoning Manager  
Town of Palm Beach 
360 S. County Road 
Palm Beach, FL 33480 
 

Re:  Z-20-00300 –  223 Royal Poinciana Way & 227 Royal Poinciana Way, 
Ste A. – Via Flagler Signage   

 
Dear Paul: 
 
As you know, this project was deferred at the November 20th ARCOM meeting.  Therefore, on 
behalf of our client, Flagler Holdings North Carolina, Inc., I would like to formally request to 
defer this matter from the December 9, 2020 to the January 13, 2021 Town Council agenda. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
James M. Crowley, Esq.  
 
JMC/op 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Kelly Churney (via email)  
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